
SAC Meeting     April 6, 2011 

Called to order:  3:05      Mrs. M. 

Minutes read:  3:06      Mr. R. 

 

CO’s Report  -       CMDR Murray 

Commander Murray spoke briefly about upcoming public works projects that 
impact the school: 

 The design package for the door/cafeteria is on its way. 

 Cost estimates are being put together for awning, and storm drain 

 There is a possibility in the future for A/C, roofing and window 
repair/replace 

*Commander wants it noted that he is continuing to petition Dr. Miller for an 
additional teacher at CT Joy. 

*During new business, Commander Murray also discussed the possibility of 
having command sponsorship along with the Army, to have additional families 
move to Chinhae (room for 5 families now) 

 

Principal’s Report:        Mrs. Cullen 

Ms. Cullen addressed the following: 

 NAEP testing on Feb 17 

 DARE began in Feb. 

 School had several “audits” in March and did well.   

 There will be an upcoming audit about our enrollment 

 Terra Nova is completed and sent out 

 We had a visit from the Korean School 

 There is a plan in the works for Volunteer Sailors to help in the school 

 Mission Statement has changed 



 Extra Duty funds have allowed for after school classes taught by Ms. W., 
and Mr. F. 

 

*Ms. S. to be honored in Seoul on April 7 

 

CILT Discussion:       Mr. F., Mr. L. 

Mr. F. explained the Stanine scores for CT JOY.  He also explained how we 
showed growth in the scores.  

Mr. L. pointed out that our school was small, so the teachers had to be cautions 
about reporting data. 

Mr. F. explained the new mission statement. 

 

New Business:         Mrs. M. 

 The community is grateful for the after-school opportunities 

 There are questions regarding a lack of a PE program 

 Ms. Cullen explained that the PE and music are combined and that there 
might be a place for a volunteer to assist with PE 

 The community is pleased with the Science fair beginning 

 Parents are also petitioning the DSO for another teacher *it has been 
suggested that some parents may withdraw their students should CT Joy 
have only 3 staff members next year. 

 Parents are curious if outside students (Korean Nationals) could come to our 
school—Ms. Cullen explained that Korean law will not let them attend 
unless one of the parents is a foreign national. 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 3:35 

      


